
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
 

Dear 2019-2020 Orchestra Members, 

 

We hope you are enjoying a fun and relaxing summer vacation!  To prepare for the upcoming school year, 

we will be holding our annual EAHS Strings Camp at the end of July. We hope to come together with all 

of the new and continuing members to play some music and get to know each other before the year 

begins!  In addition, it is also when we get fitted for our orchestra uniforms for the upcoming school year.   

 

This year’s strings camp will run from Tuesday, July 30 - Thursday, August 1, 2019 from 6:00 - 8:00 

p.m. in the high school instrumental music room, G214.  You may enter through the outside doors to the 

room, which are located to the left of the main entrance of the high school.  During strings camp, we play 

fun and new music, have sectional time, work with guest clinicians and teachers, and have a great time 

coming together as an orchestra! At the end of camp on Thursday night, we will have our annual ice 

cream social.   

 

This year, we are asking that everyone uses our Google Form located below to RSVP for the camp.  We 

ask that all students RSVP whether you will or will not be attending by Friday, July 26, 2019.  This will 

allow us to have an accurate number of people to plan for in our preparations.   When registering, be sure 

to use a personal email account, not your Rover Kids account in order for the form to work properly.   

 

https://forms.gle/7T2hTgG8LUm6HNvi9  

 

In addition, students, if you have not yet signed up for our Orchestra Remind, please do so by texting 

81010 and entering the following message:  @orcheahs19  .  The parent/ guardian remind is:  

@parent19or  .  We use this means of communication frequently.  We thank you and hope to see 

everyone at strings camp! 
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